
 

 

 

 

*ATTENTION BARRE CITY TAXPAYERS* 

 

Please use the 2nd quarter tax amount listed on the 

“interim” bill that was issued back in August. 

 

We will be working diligently, after we close our 2nd 

quarter, to produce the final tax bill, including 

adjustments reflecting the “NEW” voter approved 

BUUSD budget.  

The state has recently issued the education tax rate, and 

we will use this percentage for our final tax bill. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

Barre City Clerk/Treasurer Office 


